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Good morning,  
 
What a fantastic week the children had last week - Science Week 2024 was a big success! I 
hope they all came home and talked about the captivating assembly we enjoyed with Dr 
Gower from Redruth school. How lucky we are to have such well established links with our 
local learning community. You can see more information in the newsletter and on the 
website. 
 
This week we will continue our Mass, Capacity and Temperature unit in maths and our 
Fantastic Mr Fox narrative in writing. 
 
The afternoons will have a geography focus where we will be embedding our knowledge of 
capital cities of the United Kingdom before moving on to look at continents and the equator. 
Building this knowledge of the world is so important - the children are fascinated by life 
outside of their local area and it is exciting to be able to take them there virtually. 
 
In science we continue our materials unit following on from a successful introduction last 
week - we will look at the various properties of materials and why we might choose one 
material over another depending on the purpose. 
 
PE this week will be Wednesday. 
 
On Friday we have our Easter Fayre taking place after school - please see the newsletter and 
posters for more information on this 
 
Thank you, have a great week. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


